
CIRCULAR FOR PARENTS

Ref No- Cir/RBS/2015-16/No.36 Date-21/10/15

To: Selected students from Class 1 to 8
From: The Principal
Subject: Circular regarding research on Uniforms by students from NID - Ahmedabad

Dear Parents,

This is to inform you that a few students of National Institute of Design – Ahmedabad are 
conducting a research on the school uniforms of different schools and Redbricks School is a 
participant of the same.

We expect your full cooperation and valuable feedback to be given to the team from NID for their 
research. Few students across classes 1 to 8 have been selected for this purpose. Hence they will 
contact you telephonically and would even visit you between 26th October to 31st October 2015 at 
your convenience. 

If you disagree to be a part of this research you may fill the feedback slip and submit it to us latest 
by 23rd October 2015. We would respect the decision taken by you. The names of the students 
selected have been attached with the circular.

With Warm Regards,

Mrs. Sutapa Mishra
The Principal
Redbricks School

FEEDBACK SLIP

Please submit your feedback, if you do not want to be a part of this research to the class 
teacher/school counselor latest by 23rd October 2015, Friday.

Name of the Parent:_____________________________________________________

Child's Name: _______________________________

Class:_______________________________________

Feedback:   ☐ No, I would not be able to participate in this research.

Parent's Signature: __________   Date:______________



CIRCULAR FOR PARENTS

Ref No- Cir/RBS/2015-16/No.36 Date-21/10/15

To: Selected students from Class 1 to 8
From: The Principal
Subject: Circular regarding research on Uniforms by students from NID - Ahmedabad

Dear Parents,

This is to inform you that a few students of National Institute of Design – Ahmedabad are 
conducting a research on the school uniforms of different schools and Redbricks School is a 
participant of the same.

We expect your full cooperation and valuable feedback to be given to the team from NID for their 
research. Few students across classes 1 to 8 have been selected for this purpose. Hence they will 
contact you telephonically and would even visit you between 26th October to 31st October 2015 at 
your convenience. 

If you disagree to be a part of this research you may fill the feedback slip and submit it to us latest 
by 23rd October 2015, Friday. We would respect the decision taken by you. The names of the 
students selected have been attached with the circular.

With Warm Regards,

Dr.Gargi Singh
The Principal
Redbricks Primary School

FEEDBACK SLIP

Please submit your feedback, if you do not want to be a part of this research to the class 
teacher/school counselor latest by 23rd October 2015, Friday. 

Name of the Parent:_____________________________________________________

Child's Name: _______________________________

Class:_______________________________________

Feedback:   No, I would not be able to participate in this research.☐

Parent's Signature: __________   Date:______________




